Minister Dacic with Jan Braathu on current situation and issues of importance for OMIK activities
Thursday, 09 August 2018.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today with the Head of OSCE Mission in Kosovo (OMIK), Ambassador Jan Braathu.

They discussed the current situation in Kosovo and Metohija, and issues of importance for the
Mission's activities.

Both collocutors noted the importance of OMIK activities in line with its mandate and status
neutrality, as well as the need for a consistent and systematic monitoring of human rights and
communities, including the strengthening of the Mission's activities in this respect.




